April 26 2023

Edward Tanner Principal Planner/Zoning Officer 235 High Street Bristol, Rhode Island 02809

Dear Mr. Tanner,

We have an application in front of the Zoning Board for a variance for our garage. During the initial Zoning Board meeting in March the matter got postponed until May. I would like to formally request that we further delay the conversation in front of the Zoning Board until June so we have a chance to meet with the Planning Board.

Thank you very much for your consideration.

Sincerely,

Lillian and Daniel Leeser 12 Brookwood Rd Bristol, Rhode Island 02809